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           05 January 2022 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Welcome back to Year 4 in 2022! We hope that you have had a wonderful Christmas break and are 
ready to start the New Year!  
 
As you are aware Mrs Downs has retired, so, we now have either Mrs Storrs-Fox or Mrs Farrow in 
the class supporting throughout the week.  
 
This half term our quest is ‘Something Old, Something New’ please look at the attached sheet to 
find out more information about what we will be learning in this quest.  
 
PE remains on a Tuesday and Wednesday, but there may also be occasions when we need PE kit 
on other days. Therefore, it would be very useful if a named PE kit could be in school every day.  
 
Children are still expected to read at least 4 times a week to an adult at home, this needs to be 
signed off in their reading folders. On Mondays, children will be asked to show their reading record 
to a member of staff. 
 
The children have become experts at using google classroom and homework will continue to be set 
this way. Each week there will be spellings to learn, a spellings task, times tables to learn and a 
MyMaths activity. Children achieve housepoints for turning in their spelling activity, completing their 
MyMaths and also learning their spellings.  
 
This term we will have Forest School on the mornings of Wednesday 2nd February and Wednesday 
6th April.  
 
If your child is being collected by somebody different, please email this information through to the 
school office – office@milvertonprimary.co.uk If you need to contact me, please use the class email 
– class4.sch233@educ.somerset.gov.uk  I will endeavour to look at this email daily, and will try to 
respond to messages within 48 hours.  If you would like to contact Mrs Lewis about special 
educational needs please use the following email address - send.sch233@educ.somerset.gov.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Best Wishes  
 
 
Mrs Jane Nicholls and the Year 4 Staff Team 
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